
 
 

 

All Saints Day 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are busy with our final preparations for All Saints Day, which will take place on 
Thursday 24th October.  All students will take part in a variety of activities to celebrate 
our schools Feast Day.  

Students should arrive to school at the normal time of 8.25am, and we request that all 
students come wearing their PE Kits. Students do not need their books for the day, but 
will need their school bag, with their planner and pencil case. Lunch will be provided for 
free to all students. On this day students will be dismissed from school at 2:35pm.  

This is our annual celebration, and a special day for our community.  

 

Thank you in advance for your support.    

 

Kind regards,  

Miss Fulla 


